
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: JULY 18, 2023   
 
 
TO:  Mayor Tom Reed, City of Chattahoochee Hills 
ATTN TO: Mike Morton, Community Development Director, City of Chattahoochee Hills 
FROM:  Mike Alexander, COO, Atlanta Regional Commission 
 

The Atlanta Regional Commission (ARC) has received the following proposal and is initiating a Metropolitan River Protection Act 
regional review to seek comments from potentially impacted jurisdictions and agencies. The ARC requests your comments related to 
the proposal.  

 
Name of Proposal: RC-23-01CH New Riverlands Park Camp and Paddle Trail Campsite 
MRPA Code:  RC-23-01CH  
         

Description: A Metropolitan River Protection Act review of a project to construct a public camp and paddle park on a 28 acre site  
wholly within the Chattahoochee River Corridor at 8661 Campbellton Redwine Road in the City of Chattahoochee Hills.  The scope of 
work includes a dock, kayak launch, campsite, walkways, rest room, septic tank, landscaping, access drive and parking area.  The 
proposed amounts of disturbed and impervious areas are within allowed limits. 

 

Preliminary Finding: ARC staff have begun a review of an application for a MRPA Certificate for this proposed project in the 
Chattahoochee River Corridor.  ARC's preliminary finding is that the project is consistent with the Chattahoochee River Corridor Plan. 

 
Submitting Local Government: City of Chattahoochee Hills       
Date Opened:  July 18, 2023         
Deadline for Comments: August 2, 2023 
 

THE FOLLOWING LOCAL GOVERNMENTS AND AGENCIES ARE RECEIVING NOTICE OF THIS REVIEW: 
ATLANTA REGIONAL COMMISSION     GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCE CHATTAHOOCHEE RIVERKEEPER          
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE  GEORGIA CONSERVANCY CARROLL COUNTY  
COWETA COUNTY THREE RIVERS REGIONAL COMMISSION   
 

For questions, please contact Donald Shockey at dshockey@atlantaregional.org or (470) 378-1531. If ARC staff does not receive 
comments from you on or before August 2, 2023,, we will assume that your agency has no additional comments and will close the 
review. Comments should be submitted via email. The ARC review website is located at: http://www.atlantaregional.org/land-
use/planreviews. 

 
 

Review materials are attached. 
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